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Sensitive Lakeshore Assessment Project

The Minnesota Department of Natural Resources is working on a project that will help in the identication of “sensitive” areas of lakeshore on lakes across the state.  Sensitive lakeshores are comprised of shorelands, shorelines and the near-shore areas, defined by natural and biological features, that provide unique or critical ecological habitat.  Sensitive lakeshores also provide habitat for rare or vulnerable species.

The locations of nesting loons are an important piece of information for this project.  We are particularly interested in loon nesting areas on lakes over 500 acres in size.  We are looking for volunteers to record loon nesting sites in summer 2012 and beyond.  For more information, or to sign up for a lake to survey, please contact Kristin Carlson at 218-833-8646 or Kristin.Carlson@state.mn.us. 
Additional information about the project may be found online at: http://www.dnr.state.mn.us/eco/sli/index.html 
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